TEL. 802-728-3326



## CENTRAL VERMONT RADIO CORP.



O. BOX 1320

RANDOLPH, VT. 05060

Ted Nixon, General Manager Scott McQueen, Sales Manager February 12, 1970

Mr. John Sampson 4148 Wycliff Drive Winston Salem, N. C.

Dear Mr. Sampson;

I am in receipt of your report of reception of WCVR Randolph of February 9, 1970 between the hours of 0102 and 0132. Thank you very much for your report.

I was very interested in your report as you are about as far south as we have gone up to date. Washington, Baltimore and that area have been reporting but until your report nothing further south. Also to date on this last test program you are the only one who has identified any of the music selections correctly. The music I played on the test program is not the type normally played during regular program time but asselection of numbers from my own library selected because they were loud and noisy. Next time I may run a military band or something of that sort.

Therefore, in view of your excellent report please consider this letter a 'Confirmation of Reception' of WCVR Randolph, Vermont 1320 Khz on February 9, 1970 between the hours of 0102 and 0132.

Again I want to thank you for your interest in WCVR Randolph and if we can be of assistance to you in the future please feel free to call upon us.

I remain

Sincerely

David H. Chestnut jr.

Engineer WCVR

MEMBER: VIA — ASSOCIATED PRESS — RNI